
Member Safety Announcement 

Dear Valued Members, 

At [Fitness Center Name], your safety and well-being are our top priorities. We want to inform 

you of the following safety measures that have been implemented to ensure a safe environment 

for all: 

• Regular sanitization of all equipment and high-touch areas. 

• Social distancing measures in place, including limited capacity in classes. 

• Mandatory mask policy for all members and staff. 

• Health screenings at the entrance for all members. 

• Signage to promote safe practices throughout the facility. 

We encourage you to continue practicing good hygiene and to stay home if you are feeling 

unwell. Together, we can maintain a safe and healthy environment. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Fitness Center Name]  

[Contact Information] 


